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As the 2020 APCM was delayed until October there has been, not unexpectedly, very 

little change in the Electoral Roll since then.  Sadly some parishioners have died 

during the last six months and a few new enrolments have been received.

Overall this has resulted in a slightly increased total of 525 names on the updated 

roll compared with 516 recorded in October.  The new figure includes 3 deaths, 13 

new members and 1 who wished to be removed.  I am therefore pleased to record an 

increase of 9 names since the October APCM.

As last year, it is interesting to note that over 20% of those on the roll live outside 

the parish, some of them at quite a distance from St Martin’s.

I would like to thank Father Simon, Alan Seymour and all those Church officers who 

assisted in forwarding names to me.

Johanna Wild

Electoral Roll Officer
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